
 

January 26, 2025 

Sermon: “Discipleship: We Go! – Evangelism/Missions (Part II)”           

Mat. 9:35-10:1, 10:16-39; 28:18-20  –Phil Kernaghan 
 

SERMON NOTES 

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________ 

PRAYER & PRAISE: 
 

• Pray for our seniors @ home: Ruth Abrahams & Nettie Enns. 

• Pray for Agnes Martens, who is in isolation at Concordia Hospital 

due to a blood clot.  

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

There is Kids Loft today downstairs in the Youth Room. 

For those signed up for the Safe Place Policy training session today, 

please head down to the Youth room right after the service. 

Membership Classes will be starting in February. If you have been 

baptized and are interested to learn more about EMBC and what it 

means to be a member, join us on Sundays at 9:30am in the Library 

(beside the sanctuary.) Classes will be on Feb 2, 9, 23 and March 9. 

NKMB is considering starting an independent Christian elementary 

school for the fall of 2025 for kindergarten, grade 1 and 2. You are 

invited to an information meeting at NKMB this evening (January 26) 

at 7pm. Please contact Paul Boge with any questions: Paulb@boge-

boge.com or 204-471-0872 

Our next congregational meeting will take place on February 16th. 

The meeting will follow a potluck lunch—please plan to bring 

something to share! 

  



145 Henderson Hwy, Wpg, MB, R2L 1L4 
Phone: 204-668-3244     Email: office@elmwoodmb.com    Hours: M-Th 9am-4pm 

 

THIS WEEK (January 27 – February 2):  

Sunday: 9:30am Sunday School 

10:30am Worship Service & Kids Loft 

 

Check out the DATENIGHT Tour, Clean Comedy for Couples! Come 

prepared to laugh as comedians Andy Beningo & Leland Klassen 

create a night you won't soon forget. Feb 4, 7:30-9:30pm at Portage 

Avenue Church. Buy tickets at www.funandfaith.com/datenighttour. 

The 15th annual Winnipeg Real to Reel Film Festival will be from 

Tuesday, Feb 18 to Sunday, Feb 23 at NKMB. The festival 

features cool, clean, and compelling feature films, documentaries and 

shorts from around the world in a multi-theatre style format. Visit 

www.winnipegfilmfestival.com for more information or check out the 

Welcome Desk for a paper program. 

 

 

Samaritan’s Purse Canada is 

partnering with local churches for 

the Mongolia Resilient Herders 

project, which helps improve 

families’ livelihoods while also 

sharing the gospel.  

Jesus said, “You will be my 

witnesses in Jerusalem and in 

all Judea and Samaria, and to 

the end of the earth” (Acts 1:8, ESV). Mongolia may not be the 

end of the earth, but it’s close. It certainly is one of the most remote 

and sparsely populated places on the planet.   

“I had never heard about Jesus Christ before—just the Name,” 

said a young herdsman named Jamsranjar, pulling out the Gospel 

of John he received through one of our church partners. “But now 

I have this book and I am reading all about Him and wanting to 

learn more.” 

 

 

 


